
31.03.2020 

INFORMATION FOR THE PARENTS 

(For New Session 2020-21) 

 

Dear Parents 
 

As per directions from the U.T Administration, 

the school will re-open with effect from 15th April 

2020.Kindly note that the Parent Teacher 

Meeting scheduled for 1st April 2020 

(Wednesday) has been postpone and Fresh 

date will be intimated soon.  

The information shall be furnished on the 

School Website. 

 

Mrs. Pooja Prakash 

Principal 


